
FAASTeam presents:

Risk Based Flight Review and Your Options?

This seminar will cover FAR 61.56 and 61.57. It
will cover System Safety, Flight Review, and the
faasafety.gov Web site in regards to the WINGS
Pilot Proficiency Program.
We will discuss the importance of the flight review
and the weight that it carries in general aviation
safety. The topic will be presented by your local
flight instructor and the FAA - FAASTeam
Program Manager.
 This seminar will address eveyone regardless of
the certificate or experience, so please, take
some time out of your busy life and join us!
Directions: Follow signs to Stevens Point Municipal Airport
located on 4501 WI-66, in Stevens Point, WI, 54482
follow signs to Main Terminal Building.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!
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